
Grab a snag at our fund-raising Sausage Sizzle 
at Bunnings Balgowlah on Sunday, January 19 

from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

We’ll be at Bunnings Balgowlah serving up sausages and drinks on Sunday, January 19 to 
raise funds for our 2025 projects.   

There’ll be onions (on the bottom of the bread as per “Bunnings law”) with sauces and 
mustard.  And plenty of soft drinks.  And prices will be $3.50 for the snag and $2.00 for a soft 
drink.  You can pay with cash or EFTPOS. 

We hope you’ll drop by and partake and of course have a chat with us about our upcoming 
plans for the Garden.  And don’t forget to tell your friends! 

 

Friends of Ivanhoe Park Botanic Garden 
www.friendsivanhoeparkbotanicgarden.com 
info@friendsivanhoeparkbotanicgarden.com 


